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Mrs. Champagne’s Weekly News





January 27, 2017





First Grade





From the Mouth of Little Sprouts


Following one of her Daddy’s baseball games, our 3-year-old raced off to find him. Instead, she met the entire team…all in matching uniforms. “Mommy,” she called back to me, perplexed, “which daddy is mine?” 





(Courtesy of Country Woman Magazine)





Contact Info


Sherri Champagne     School Phone: 715-251-3528 Rm# 203


Home phone: 715-251-4160 (Before 8 P.M. please)


� HYPERLINK "mailto:schampagne@niagara.k12.wi.us" �schampagne@niagara.k12.wi.us� (Please be aware that I don’t always get a chance to check my e-mail until after the children have left for the day! Please call and leave a message if it  is urgent.)








 Science:   Animals








Spelling:    long a: ai ay





Grammar: Was and were





Math:   base ten 





Reading:   *See handout* (Sorry, my student aide accidently sent the wrong reading note last week. You will be getting the same one this week).











Dear Parents, 


Report Cards will be posted on line today. If you do not know how to access them, or if you want a paper copy of the report card, please contact the office.


Our annual Box Top sledding reward party put on by the PTO is scheduled for  Tuesday, Feb. 7th and Wednesday, Feb. 8th. The first graders will be going on Wednesday, Feb. 8th from 11:45-12:45.


I sent a volunteer slip home in the folders yesterday if you are interested in helping out.


Have a great weekend!














